
 The Abate Parent Group  
Invites all parents and guardians 

(that means YOU!)  
to our next meeting: 

 
*Thursday, November 8, 2018 

*3-4pm (pick up your kids and bring them along!) 
*Cafeteria B 

 
Children are welcome and will have snacks and activities 

 

 
 

You are welcome to view the minutes from our previous 
meetings, which are posted on  

our Facebook page "Abate Parent Group" 
and on the Abate school website 

"http://nfschools.net/Domain/1969” 


